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NEWSLETTER FOR ROSSETT ACRE – 5 June 2025 

 
Welcome back! I hope you all had a good half term break.  
 
We are looking forward to our Rossett Show tomorrow which this year has the theme: Environment, 
Nature and Sustainability. Good luck to everyone entering. You are able to drop off your entries at the 
Sports Hall from 8am until 8.45am. Access is via the front of school, past the school office.  
 
At 3pm, you are welcome to come and view all the entries. Please access the Sports Hall from the 
playground, the school gates will be open from 3pm. 
 

Forthcoming dates for your diary 

Fri 6 June TOMORROW Rossett’s Show – Theme: Environment, Nature and Sustainability 

Weds 18 June Miss Harrison’s Class Assembly 9.10am – Approx 20 minutes 

Thurs 19 June Miss Barker’s Class Assembly 9.10am – Approx 20 minutes 

Thurs 19 June Year 3 & 4 Sports Day – Time TBC 

Fri 20 June  *NEW* Mrs Reddish/Mrs Jones class visiting Rossett Nature Reserve 

Sat 21 June PTA Summer Fair 1pm 

Mon 23 June New Starters Taster Session 

Weds 25 June EYFS & KS1 Sports Day 1.15-3.30pm 

Weds 25 June 

to Fri 27 June 

Year 4 Nell Bank Residential 

Fri 27 June *NEW* Walk to School Day 

Fri 27 June *NEW* Y1 Visit to Harlow Carr 

Fri 27 June *NEW* Miss Whiteley’s class visiting Rossett Nature Reserve 

Mon 30 June Y5 & Y6 Sports Day at Rossett School – Time TBC 

Weds 2 July *NEW* EYFS Taster Session 10-11am & 1.30-2.30pm 

Fri 4 July *NEW* Training Day – Children not in school 

 

 
 

http://www.rossettacre.n-yorks.sch.uk/


On Monday this week, Mrs Mansfield led an assembly all about looking after our environment and how 
we can do this by recycling, reducing single use plastic and helping with litter picks. 
We were also visited by NYC Rotters. Jeff spoke to the children about Reducing, Reusing and Recycling 
and in particular, reducing food waste. Jeff told the children that in a year, the amount of food we waste 
would fill 8 Wembley Stadiums from grass level to the top of the roof! If you’d like to find out some tips to 
help you reduce your food waste visit: https://www.lovefoodhatewaste.com/ 
The children also saw the smoothie bike in action, with some of them pedalling it to mix a smoothie of 
orange juice, banana, strawberries, raspberries and blueberries, which they all got to taste. Jeff also left 
some gifts for the children, including a pencil made out of recycled plastic. The children thoroughly 
enjoyed the visit and I’d like to say a big thank you to Mrs Mansfield for organising it.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
QUOTE OF THE WEEK 
“Success consists of getting up just one more time than you fall.”  
(Oliver Goldsmith, Irish poet and novelist) 
 
CONGRATULATIONS 
Congratulations to the children who received a certificate in last week’s Celebration Assembly: Freddie H 
(AC), Kit R (SK/CN), Mila G (RB), Zac S (HH), Kit H (ZM), Amelia P (KM/BS), Lexie P (JJ/CR), Luna G 
(EW), Amelie F (AI/LS), Matilda W (PA/EH), James B (JW), Annabelle J-P (RI), Bethany C (CD), Esmée 
M (TM). 
 
Headteacher Award: Aidan D (Y4 AI/LS). 
 

 

  

https://www.lovefoodhatewaste.com/


DIVERSITY BOOK ASSEMBLY 
 

This week, Miss Murray read ‘Timid’ by Harry Woodgate– a story about 

Timmy who loves to perform, but only when there isn't an audience! When 

Timmy feels most nervous, their shy inner lion roars all their confidence 

away. This book shines a spotlight on childhood anxiety. With bravery, 

courage, and friendship, Timmy learns to embrace their inner lion and follow 

their dreams.  

Music: We Are Family – Sister Sledge 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eBpYgpF1bqQ 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 

 

 
Today’s attendance is 97.1%. Well done everyone, this is much improved. 
 
 

 
  

Attendance 23 May 2025 to 5 June 2025:  
94.93%  

 
Number of pupils late at least once this week: 12 

Remember: The gates open at 8.40pm and school starts promptly at 8.50am. 

 

ECO – TIP 

Opt for refillable items, where you can. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eBpYgpF1bqQ


YEAR 1 VISIT 
Year 1 enjoyed a visit from a firefighter this week. They learnt all about what it is like to be a firefighter 
and some of us even got to wear the outfit! Thank you to Mr Jarvis for coming in. 
 

   

  
 

PARENT LUNCH 
Today we welcomed some of our Year 4 parents to enjoy lunch with their children. They enjoyed chicken 
nachos, spaghetti bolognaise, chow mein and sweet potato and chickpea curry. Thank you to Andrea 
and her team for organising this. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



WALK TO SCHOOL DAY 
On the last day of term it was Walk to School Day. Thank you to everyone who walked, cycled or 
scootered. Children were welcomed to school by North Yorkshire Council’s road safety mascot, Spike. 
He was very popular, receiving lots of high fives and hugs from the children. Thank you to North 
Yorkshire Council’s Sustainable Travel Officers, Caroline and Chrystal for organising this. 
 

  
 
 
SUMMER FAIR SATURDAY 21 JUNE 
The PTA is thrilled to announce that this year's Summer Fair will feature a Petting Zoo! This will include 
goats, a pony, donkey, bunny rabbits, guinea pigs and alpacas! This has been made possible, thanks to 
some amazing sponsorship from Myrings Estate Agents.  
 
We will also have beer on tap!! Which has been so generously provided by Starling Independent Bar 
Café Kitchen. If beer isn't for you though, don't worry there will plenty of Pimms and soft drinks too.  
 
If you can, or someone you know can help sponsor some other elements of our fair including the 
entertainment from Rascals and the giant inflatable - please get in touch: rossettacrepta@gmail.com 
 
PLEASE VOLUNTEER YOUR TIME 
 
Volunteer Your Time  
The Summer Fair can't go ahead without you! 
 
RECEPTION 
YEAR 1 
YEAR 2 
YEAR 3 
YEAR 4 
YEAR 5 
YEAR 6 
 
We also need helpers to set up – anytime from 0930 on the day. Please email 
rossettacrepta@gmail.com or message 07402113222 if you are able to help. Thank you. 
 
This is also the last call for house boards. Please complete the following form: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/L82BG7H 
 
 

mailto:rossettacrepta@gmail.com
http://volunteersignup.org/QL8H8
http://volunteersignup.org/EB7RM
http://volunteersignup.org/484F8
http://volunteersignup.org/KJE43
https://volunteersignup.org/DEJX8
http://volunteersignup.org/BBTB3
http://volunteersignup.org/AM4AE
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/L82BG7H


Mystery bags went home this week – please encourage your children to decorate the bags and fill them 
with treats! The children absolutely love these so the more we can have returned to school the better. 
 
Finally, we need donations please: Tombola prizes, raffle prizes, wine, wine bags and gazebos. 
 
Thank you so much for your support. 
 

 
 
PLEASE SIGN UP FOR A HOUSE BOARD 
Myrings has offered to promote the Summer Fair with some additional house boards. Please sign up for 
won to help us spread the word to our wider community. https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/L82BG7H  
 

 
 
 
  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/L82BG7H


COMMUNITY 
 
Harlow Hill Allotment Association  
Please come and support their Open Day on Saturday 14 June 10am-1pm at Harlow Hill Allotment Site, 
Beckwith Avenue, Harrogate.  There will a plant sale, cake stall, refreshments, guided tours and guess 
how many beans competition?  
 
All profits will go to our school gardening club and Horticap. 
 
 

  



 
https://racebest.com/races/f56ua 

 
 
 
 
I hope you have a super weekend.  
 

 
 
Corrine Penhale  
Headteacher 

https://racebest.com/races/f56ua

